
SOUTH HILL PARISH COUNCIL  

Parish Clerk:  Mrs Jenny Hoskin      Chairman:  Cllr Dennis Hicks 
Telephone:  01208 72789                    Telephone: 01579 362223 
Correspondence Address: Branston Farm, Bodmin Road, Bodmin, Cornwall PL30 4BB 
Email: t.hoskin@btinternet.com 

  
To:  Members of the Parish Council.  You are hereby summoned to attend the following meeting: 

 
 

The Annual Meeting of the South Hill Parish Council will be held on Tuesday,  
17th May 2016 in the Parish Hall, Golberdon following the Parish Council Meeting 

 
 

1..  Welcome 
2.   Minutes of the last Annual Meeting held on the 16th June 2015 
3.   Election of Officers (Chairman and Vice Chairman) for the forthcoming year 
4.   Matters Arising 
5.   Accounts 
6.   Hawkins (current trustees) 
7.   Standing Order – approval of changes, if any 
8.   Any other Business 
9.   To close the Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J Hoskin 
14th May 2016 
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